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“P”   13  (2013) 
 
Albany, New York 

  
 May 21, 2013 
  
 
           TO:  All Enforcement Agencies 
 
SUBJECT:  IRP Update – Ontario  
 
The Ontario Ministry of Transportation is requesting that each jurisdiction delay 
enforcement of registration as follows: 
  

• For   all  trucks and  buses  that  have   stickers  with an   expiration  date  of  
April 30, 2013 displayed on their Ontario IRP plates,  delay enforcement through 

 
May 31, 2013. 

• For   all  trucks  and  buses  that  have  stickers with   an    expiration  date  of 
May 31, 2013 displayed on their Ontario IRP plates, delay enforcement through 

 
June 30, 2013. 

If you have any questions, please contact Beata Soltys at (416) 235-3923 or at 
beata.soltys@ontario.ca. 
 
Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.   
 
Thank you.   

         
Barbara J. Fiala 

             Commissioner 
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